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Local Marine Notice 025-2024 

Sydney Harbour  

Bradley’s Head Buoy 

 

Mariners are advised that Bradley’s Head Safe Water Mark will be removed between the 1st October 2024 & 

5th October 2024. The works will be conducted by a Polaris Marine Constructions barge and removal of the 

buoy will take approximately one working day. A new yellow special mark will be introduced two-hundred 

metres (200metres) east of the buoy. The new special mark will be identifiable by its yellow colour and X top 

mark fitted with a yellow flashing light. Mariners should keep well clear and navigate with caution during 

works. 

 

Location 

 

Image 1: Location of Bradley’s Head Safe Water Mark 
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Image 2: Bradley’s Head Buoy (SYD-019) 

 

 

Image 3: Yellow Special Mark 

 

 

For a list of Local Marine Notices currently in force, please see: 

Local Marine Notices | Port Authority New South Wales (portauthoritynsw.com.au) 

https://www.portauthoritynsw.com.au/sydney-harbour/port-services-facilities/notices/local-marine-notices/

